
Chief’s Report March 2022 

-Engine 341 is in Fort Collins at SVI getting repairs to the bumper after it was run into on 285 in 

Feburary.  It should be back in service by next week if not sooner. 

-We ordered a new topper for 351. 

-Paramedic school is still going strong.  I’ll be going to cadaver lab tomorrow! 

-Mike and I had a video conference update and work meeting with Ember Alliance last week and have 

another one planned next week.  We’ve seen some of the early mapping for forecasts and now we are 

gathering more information about evacuation congestion points along with points of contact for public 

outreach. 

-Jackie and crew are moving along on the planning for the awards banquet. 

Calls for February:  

2- assist invalid 

2-dispatched and cancelled en route 

6-Medicals 

3-false alarm 

2- MVAs 

1-UTL 

 

16 total for February 

38 on the year 


